TASSEL TOP
MEETING MINUTES
JUNE 7, 1999

Members present - Nathan Poore, Town Manager; Mike McCollan; Sue Maloney, Park
Ranger; Deborrah Murray, Assistant Park Ranger; Bob Metz; Steve Crockett; Betty
McDermott; Loretta Toder.

1. Agenda approved.
11. Minutes of the meeting of 4/14/99 were approved as presented.
111. Update on park.

a. Cabins - Shower has been installed. Bathroom is not wheelchair accessible and
hopefully this will not cause problems in the future.

b. Beach - tables are all set and the barbecues are in place.
¢. Boat mooring - will be placed within the next week.

d. Staff - Sue says staff is all set. They have retained everyone from last year.
Nathan stated that he would like to redo the Tassel Top sign.

e. Brochures - The brochures are missing our website address. We would like this
to be included. There was a discussion about the possibility of shortening our website
address.

TV. New Business

a. New member, Loretta toder, was introduced to the committee. Mark Aker will
be the other new committee member.

b. Review rental agreement. There was a discussion about the rental agreement
with regard to the cancellation clause. It was suggested that a deposit should be refunded
only if we can rent the cabin for the week in question. It was agreed that a tragedy such
as a death in the family should be the only reason for the return of a deposit. This was
unanimously agreed to by Betty McDermott, Steve Crockett, Bob Metz and Loretta
Toder. In the year 2000 our rent for the cabins will be $600.00 and $450.00 off-season.

c. Season pass gifts - There was a discussion about having a ceiling on these
passes. However, it seems that only one or two per year are used. It was decided that we
should keep it this way.



V. Other new business - Mike talked about considering having music in the park. this
would be a nice activity to get everyone together. There was some discussion about
having a Gazebo and various musical programs. This sounded very exciting and perhaps
would be a good way to get people to come and enjoy and familiarize themselves with the

beauty of the park.

VI. The Next Committee meeting will be September 14, 1999 at 7:00 pm at the Town
Hall. Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Loretta F. Toder



